
 
 
 
Date: Jul 10, 2008 
 
To:  Federal Communications Commission, 

Authorization & Evaluation Division, 
7435 Oakland Mills Road, 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 

And     American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA  22101 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
TMC(Telecommunication Metrology Center of MII) is authorized to act on our behalf, 
until otherwise notified, for applications to American Telecommunications Certification 
Body, Inc. (ATCB). 
 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC 
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, U.S.C. 862.  
Further, no party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002 (b) to the application is subject to denial 
of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Regards,  
 

 
Helen Lin 
Manager of External Relationship Dept.  
Shenzhen Sang Fei Consumer Communications Co.,Ltd. 


